
STATEMENT OF PURPOSE

RS28174 / H0174

This legislation would give school boards the flexibility to decide whether to engage in collective bargaining
with a local education association. School boards would not be prohibited from entering into negotiations,
but state law would not compel it either. The choice would rest with locally-elected school boards, instead
of the state requiring it. School boards would be able to make the decision based on each districts' individual
circumstances and the desires of the elected board and its constituents.

FISCAL NOTE
There is no impact to the general fund. No funds are needed to amend this section of Idaho Code.

Contact:
Representative Dorothy Moon
(208) 332-1000

DISCLAIMER: This statement of purpose and fiscal note are a mere attachment to this bill and prepared by a proponent
of the bill. It is neither intended as an expression of legislative intent nor intended for any use outside of the legislative
process, including judicial review (Joint Rule 18).
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